
Notice: Group Division test December 
2023 for 5th Semester for Placement 

Classes 

All   the   students   of   B.Tech(CSE Core and Specializations) 5th Semester 
(Department of Computer Science and Engineering) are hereby informed that 
the Coding and Aptitude combined test for the Group Division will take place on 
4th December 2023 on the HackerEarth platform at the Campus only. The seating 
plan  will   be   shared through  email  or  on  the department website before 4th 
Dec. All students are required to fill the below form very carefully on or before 
Friday, 1stDecember 2023, 12:00 PM. The students are required to have an account 
on hackerearth.com with the same email ID entered in the below form. 

Any student who does not fill the form before the above-mentioned date and time 
will be assumed to be not interested in placement classes and so will not be 
allowed to attend any group’s placement class to be scheduled in your 6th sem. 
Please don’t message or call regarding your unavailability for the test due to any 
reason, or asking can I take it from home…The Answer is NO…! 

  

Forms Link : https://forms.gle/YFjW41NBtFRJwHxr8 

For Any Query Contact : Ms.Ayushi Jain 

ayushijain@gehu.ac.in 
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